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The University of Nairobi has signed a new collaboration with School of Global Studies, 

Gothenburg University, Umeå, University, Makerere University, IGAD and ICRAF to research 

on innovative approaches in dryland borders of Kenya and Uganda focusing on livelihood 

improvement through rangeland (grazing areas) restoration and governance interventions. 

Professor Ingrid Öborn will lead the team from Swedish University of Agricultural Sciences 

(SLU). In the East African Universities, Stephen Mureithi and Dennis Mpairwe will coordinate 

the research in their respective countries, Kenya and Uganda. It is a four project to run from 

October 2020 to September 2024. Read more  

https://profiles.uonbi.ac.ke/stemureithi
https://caes.mak.ac.ug/staff-profiles/department-of-agricultural-sciences/
https://www.slu.se/en/ew-news/2020/10/slu-granted-for-sdg-research/

